Pioneer Band - Bearclaw Coffee Fundraiser

Dear PBA Students and Families,

Today we are beginning our new Bearclaw Coffee Fundraiser!

30% of all coffee, chai & Bearclaw gift card sales, and 50% of sales of our special Pioneer Band mugs will benefit the Pioneer Band Association.

- Make Checks Payable to: Pioneer Band Association
- Order forms and payment are due on Friday, December 7
- Orders may be picked up on Tuesday, December 18

We will send an email with details regarding pick up from Pioneer

You may continue to order coffee, chai and gift cards via the Bearclaw website throughout the school year.

Simply visit: bearclawcoffee.com, click on Fundraising, and place your order for pick-up at East Stadium Blvd drive-through location, or pay for delivery.

We will continue to earn 30% from these sales.

This fundraiser has been made possible by Pioneer Band alumna Debi Scroggins, Bearclaw President and CEO.

> Thank you for your support, Ms. Waring, Mr. Leach and the PBA



These special ceramic mugs hold 14 ounces of your favorite beverage, soup, chili or oatmeal.

They are purple with black speckles and a white Pioneer Band logo, on both sides

^ ^ ^